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TILLERY
CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE 

We are a newly established Christian school located on the campus 
of Memorial Baptist Church in Norwood, NC. Our purpose is to 
provide a sound Christian education for grades K-6, with plans 

for additional grades to be added as the student body grows.

• A family-friendly, small school environment with a well-trained, caring staff.

• Academic rigor that encourages critical thinking.

• Bible instruction that focuses on Creation, Fall, and Redemption.

• A convenient location in the southern piedmont region of NC.

Tillery Christian Academy admits students of any race, color, sex, national, and ethnic origin to all the rights, 
privileges, programs, and activities generally accorded or made available to all students at the school. It does not

discriminate in administration of its educational policies, admissions policies, or other school administered programs.

873 Pee Dee Avenue • PO Box 816
Norwood, NC 28128 • 704-680-7944
Email: tillerychristianacademy@gmail.com

www.tillerychristianacademy.wordpress.com

Teachers Apply Now
Call for an interview

Students Enroll Now
K - 6th Grades

Biblical Worldview   Critical Thinking   Creative Learning

CALL OR EMAIL TODAY TO RECEIVE MORE INFORMATION

LARCs are devices that are implantable, for years of
uninterrupted contraceptive effectiveness.  Get it and forget it!

Anson County Health Department offers 2 kinds of LARCs:
• NEXPLANON is a matchstick size, flexible rod that implants under the
skin on the upper arm.  It provides 3 years of protection.

• INTRAUTERINE (INSIDE THE UTERUS) DEVICES are available in
three different brands.  Paragard for 10 years protection, Mirena for 5 years of
protection, and Skyla for 3 years of protection.

Call 704-694-5188 or visit the Anson County Health Department
110 Ashe Street in Wadesboro

OOUURR  MMEEDDIICCAALL  PPRROOVVIIDDEERR  IISS  AABBLLEE  TTOO  IIMMPPLLAANNTT  AANNYY  OOFF  TTHHEESSEE  DDEEVVIICCEESS

Nexplanons &
Intrauterine Devices

Funded by Title X Reproductive Health

Honor Your Grad
WITH A RECOGNITION AD IN 

THE EXPRESS NEWSPAPER’S 
GRADUATION SPECIAL EDITION

Call or email for more information
704-694-2480     TheExpressNews@gmail.com

Grad Special Edition Will Be Published After AHS Graduation

Neighborhood Nurses
1821 North Rocky River Road  •  Monroe, NC 28110

704-292-1234

Employment Opportunites at Neighborhood Nurses
RN’s and LPN’s 

needed for immediate hire
Home care nurses for our special

children and young adults in the Monroe,
Union and Anson county areas.
Experience a plus, but we will train the
right candidates. Night shifts are
available and possible day shifts.

Bring your skills and make a difference
in these special people's lives.

Premiere Fibers, LLC
A Universal Fiber 
Systems Company

WE ARE ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS FOR THE FOLLOWING POSITIONS:

Please send resume or apply in person to:

PREMIERE FIBERS, LLC
P.O. Box 436, Highway 52 North  •  Ansonville, NC  28007

applications@premierefibers.com Phone: 704-826-8321   Fax: 704-826-6159

(Applications accepted Tuesday & Thursdays – 10:00am to 4:00pm)

MAINTENANCE MECHANIC
High School Diploma or equivalent is required.

Experience in chillers, compressors and HVAC is a plus.

PROCESS TECHNICIAN
Associate Degree in Science, Math, 
Electronics or Computers is required

Both positions are for full-time, 12-hour, rotating shift.
1-2 years experience in a manufacturing environment is required.

Paid Holidays & Vacation
Excellent Health Care,

Dental Care and Vision Care

Bonus Based on 
Company Profitability

Life Insurance & 401-K Plan

BENEFITS

Cub Scouts Summer Day Camp
Cub Scout Summer Camp is an exciting learning adventure disguised as fun!

Each day Cub Scouts will participate in fun and exciting adventures, including
games, BB guns,
archery, crafts and mak-
ing new friends.

This year Cub
Scout Camp will be of-
fered at Anson Middle
School in Wadesboro,
June 11-15, from 8
a.m. to 12 noon each
day.  The cost of $55
includes a camp t-shirt,
a daily snack, patch and
camp supplies.  The
deadline for registration
is June 8.  Current
members can register
online at www.cncc-
bsa.org.  

For more infor-
mation about the camp
and how to join Cub
Scouts contact Melissa
Ewing at 910-334-
2050 or at
Melissa.Ewing@scout-
ing.org. 
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